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912 Westridge Drive
Ravenna, Nebraska 68869
April 8, 2016

Dear Ravenna School Board Members:

I am submitting my letter of resignation effective at the end of this school
year. I want to retire so I can have more time to spend with my family and to do
other activities.

My first year of teaching was at District 65, a country school southeast of
Ravenna, so I have seen numerous positive changes since then. lam especially
thankful for being blessed with the hundreds ofwonderful students, teachers,
administrators, staff, and school board members throughout the past 31 years
while I was teaching here. There have been many caring people who have gone
above and beyond each day to help support one another and the students. I truly
appreciate all the time and effort each ofyou has put into serving on the school
board.

Thank you and may God bless you!

Sincerely,

,7w.q^"ru/rt l*r/-
Mrs. Janelle Grabowski


